This is the second NAAMES cruise and will be operating in a similar area as the first NAAMES cruise. The
goal of this second cruise is to occupy at least 7 sampling stations, although this is understood to be
potentially compromised by weather. The exact location of these stations can not be identified at this

time as they will likely be targeted on the location of drifters deployed during the first cruise (assuming
these drifters are at a reachable distance).



